
To whom it may concern, 
  
The regulation of online content to protect against cyberbullying, abuse, 
and child safety is an important matter that I fully stand behind. Many parts 
of the proposed Online Safety Bill 2020 address such issues and will help 
achieve this goal, although I find some parts of this bill not fitting to the best 
interests of many Australians. 
  
I am a sex worker in Melbourne, I produce and upload softcore porn 
images/ videos to online platforms which is an essential part of my 
business and livelihood. My business and income have become profoundly 
reliant on creating such content in a post COVID19 world. 
  
My concern lies in Part 9 of the Online Safety Bill 2020 which seeks to 
regulate online content including online pornography and gives the E-
Safety Commissioner the power to take down online adult content. 
  
As someone who not only creates online adult content but relies on it as 
sole income, Part 9 threatens my business and therefore livelihood. Not 
only does Part 9 affect people’s businesses, but it also impacts the freedom 
of expression of consenting adults. I am calling on Part 9 to be removed 
from the Online Safety Bill 2020 on behalf of myself and the many other 
individuals in the same position as me. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  




